
Gerry Bradley ’59 writes to all QAHS alums:

HAPPY NEW YEAR to all of you, which I extend through the month of January every year. The
other is to make all of you aware of the PROGRESS that has come for both of my books. The
first “Birds From the Thicket” will prove of interest to all of you, considerable in way of our
days at QAHS and about the area. Would love to hear from any of you.

Your Chit-Chat Guy

gkbwriter@nventure.com

Publication Date: June 30, 2004
This story is to reach out with a hand of hope to the 2.3 million people suffering from Bi-
Polar/Manic Depression and those close to them. It is an autobiographical account that takes the
reader through the joys and sorrows of the authors life. For those dealing with depression or
grieving from the loss of a loved one this book guides you through with honesty, courage and
faith. Gerry Bradley found his way back from the highs and lows to the "light at the end of the
tunnel". He now lives a rewarding and fulfilling life and you can too. Second Edition The story
started as a simple journaling exercise to grievance therapy turned into a book length
autobiography. The book spans the range of human emotion; at times it's a labor of love, by
others, a labor of despair. Yet with honesty, courage, and grace the author has set the story to
words. It is at once an accounting of the author's personal history as well, as an accounting of
American history--the journey of an Oklahoma boy who found his way back home by examining
his heart--it's a hero's journey.


